
  
 

200 Spielman Highway  Burlington, CT 06013-1735  860-673-6789 

Town of Burlington 

  
 Minutes of the Regular Meeting of the Burlington Conservation Commission 

March 18, 2015 
 

Meeting called to order at 7:05 pm by John Hebert, chairman.  In attendance were Jackie 
Shadford, Jon Schwartz, Paul Rochford Jamie Gordon, Ricki Hellner & Richard Miller. 
 
1. Call Meeting to Order 
 
2. Review and accept March minutes.  

 
3. Ted Shafer Talk: Board of Selectman want to establish an ad hoc agricultural committee 

access need.  
 

4. Overview of Annual Connecticut Land Conservation Council held on March 21st, attended by 
John Hebert. 

 
5. Covey Road acquisition Update: Still stuck in the Dept of Health. 

 
6. Taine Mountain Parcel Acquisition Update: Still stuck in the Board of Finance. 

 
7. Conservation Policy for Open Space Acquisitions: Building off the Burlington Land Trust policy 

and the Town Plan of Conservation & Development. 
 

8. Farm Regulations/Right to Farm. CC board members will research for next meeting. 
 

9. CC Website by Ricki Hellner. Should be a link on the Town site or be our own thing? Ricki to 
meet with Town webmaster. 

 
10. Adjourn 

 
 


